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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you doing well in your 

Lenten journey.  It has been a busy one for a lot of us, but 
busy in a way that hopefully brings us closer to God’s in-
tention for us as we work to serve others in our community.   

 
With that in mind, I want to take a moment to ex-

press my deep gratitude to all of our Brother Knights that 
really stepped up this past month.  March was a very busy 
one with a lot of work that went into the Bean Supper, St. 
Patrick’s Dinner, Parish Retreat and more.  I don’t want to 
begin singling out individuals here for fear that I might in-
advertently miss someone but please know that I sincerely 
appreciate all of your help!   

 
Our annual St. Patrick’s dinner was another Parish-

wide and District wide success.  We had a great turnout, 
wonderful music, delicious food and everyone that I talked 
to praised our efforts.  It is sometimes difficult to quantify 
the value of events such as this, but I know that it is truly 
important to be present in our community and provide a 
positive environment for charity, unity. fraternity, and even 
patriotism.  

 
Looking ahead, our Monthly Rosary is going to be 

at Our Lady of the Rosary on Wednesday, April 2nd.  
Unfortunately, I will still be away for business, but I am 
praying that our Council shows up well for this and some-
one could please lead the Rosary and recite the mysteries 
(if you are unsure of the mysteries, there are booklets on 
the shelf at the back of the church that can help).   

 
Next up is our April Baked Bean & Casserole 

Supper on Saturday April 5th at 4:30 PM.  As always, I 
am looking for volunteers, donated casseroles and desserts.  
Please call or e-mail me if you can help.  

 
Our next Council meeting is on Monday, April 7th 

at 6:30 PM at Our Lady of the Rosary.  As we approach the 
closing of Our Lady of the Rosary, we need to start plan-
ning for our transition to Holy Trinity and I would like to 
spend some time discussing that at the meeting. 

 
As we enter April and the countdown to Easter, I 

want to wish you and your family the very best in the re-

mainder of your Lent.  
 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Apr 2—Rosary—OLR—6:00 PM 

 Apr 5—Bean Supper—OLR—4:30 PM 

 Apr 7—Council Meeting —OLR—6:30 PM 

 Apr 13—Palm Sunday 

 Apr 18—Good Friday 

 Apr 20—Easter 
 

Prayer Corner 
 
FAITH IN THE EUCHARIST 
 
O, my God, I firmly believe that Thou art really and 
corporally present in the Blessed Sacrament of the al-
tar. I adore Thee here present from the very depths of 
my heart, and I worship Thy sacred presence with all 
possible humility. O my soul, what joy to have Jesus 
Christ always with us, and to be able to speak to Him, 
heart to heart, with all confidence. Grant, O Lord, that 
I, having adored Thy divine Majesty here on earth in 
this wonderful Sacrament, may be able to adore it 
eternally in heaven. Amen. 
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. Upcoming Degrees 

 
 April 5th at Basilica 

 
Birthdays This Month 

Donald Baker 
Howard Cooke 
Howard Levesque 
Xavier Michaud 
Daniel Moreau 
Don Rivard 
 

Knights of the Month 
Rick Jensen—for his dedication to the Parish and 

support of St. Martin de Porres as he delivers food to 
them.  

 

Family of the Month 

Jim and Lisa Daigle—for their tireless support of 
the Council, Our Lady of the Rosary, and the parish in 
general at all events. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

www.sabattuskofc.org 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com

Your sponsorship of this newsletter direct-
ly benefits our Scholarship Fund!  To re-
serve a spot here, contact:  Robert 
Michaud—gk@sabattuskofc.org  
 
Thank you to all of our sponsors for your 
continued support! 
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniyel - 393-7106 Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 

G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – 740-0685 

D.G.K  James Daigle – 576-6618 War. Don Champagne – 375-8084 

Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. Mike Bolduc – 841-3458 

Rc: Rick Jensen - 420-1338 O.G. Marc Gosselin - 713-5993 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Ron Tolini – 375-4865 

Treas. Brian Labrecque – 576-6288 Tru. 2. Nicolas Michaud – 740-8004 

 Tru.3. Robert Durgin – 922-9246 

  

   

  


